VNX: Notice of suspending the expected plan on organizing the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020
On 16 Mar 2020, Vietnam National Trade Fair and Advertising Company announced Notice No. 02/ VINEXAD – HDQT of suspending the expected plan on organizing the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020 as follows:
Vietnam National Trade Fair and Advertising Company expected to organize the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020 of the Company in the late of March at first, however, due to the complex happens of Covid-19 “WHO disclosed the “Global pandemic””, at Hanoi, currently, the government is warning about the risk of spread of this pandemic, the organization of General Meeting of Shareholders was a crowded event is unsuitable at the moment
The Company disclosed to all of shareholders about suspending the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020 and considering to organize the General Meeting of Shareholders at another time which is more suitable in April or could organize in May – June of 2020 in accordance with the laws if Covid-19 happens more complexly and the situation does not allow the Company to organize the General Meeting of Shareholders
The Company had uploaded all of documents relating to the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020 on the website of the Company: www.vinexad.com.vn for the shareholders to research and reference. The new meeting date of the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020 will be announced to shareholders when the situation allows the Company to organize the General Meeting of Shareholders
The pandemic is affecting seriously the business operation of the Company (main business sector: Organizing exhibitions and events) in the first 06 months or may be the whole year 2020
The Company hope that shareholders could share the general difficulties with the Company due to this pandemic
